Senior Parent’s it’s time to plan Valhalla!!
 
For those of you who are unfamiliar with Valhalla, it is a “PARENT SPONSORED” drug and alcohol free all-night graduation party for Bishop Verot graduating seniors only.  The celebration is held the evening of graduation as one last night for all of the graduates to be together as a class.  Valhalla has been a tradition at Verot for more than 25 years.
 
An organizational meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 15 at 6:30 in the Bishop Verot Media Center.  We will begin organizing “Valhalla 2017” to be held May 20-21, 2017.  If you are interested in helping in any way, PLEASE attend this organizational meeting.  If you are unable to attend, contact Mary Snell at(239) 209-4356 or mvs@paveselaw.com.  Please help continue the tradition, join the Senior Parents in making this an event to remember for the graduates.
 

